



From: 

Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 1:30 PM


To: <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>; <Chris.Vacccaro@noaa.gov>;


<Susan.Buchanan@noaa.gov>


Cc: 

Subject: Hurricane Dorian Reports


Hello Ms. Roberts,

I have contributed to NOAA and filled out surveys because I did believe they performed a valuable

service, but I was very disappointed in their reporting and supporting the misinformation about the

storm and Alabama that Trump tweeted.  How could NOAA discredit the National Weather

Forecasters and credit Trump, who doesn’t know what he is talking about and a known liar?  I don’t

know if I will continue supporting NOAA if they do not reverse their view. My husband also shares my

view, as do other friends.


I was not sure who this email should go to so please forward to others in your organization if

appropriate.


Pat Woods


(b)(6)

(b)(6)

(b)(6)

(b)(6)


	Hurricane Dorian Reports

